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Mr. President,						

Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Chile. 

We recognize the legislative and policy advances on a number of issues such as the extension of the scope of discrimination against women and the bill to amend the Constitution in that regard; the creation of the system of guarantees and integral protection of the rights of children and adolescents; and the increased public spending on education and progress towards an inclusive education system.

Montenegro recommends to Chile:

1. To consider ratifying the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights;

2. To develop measures to eliminate xenophobia and discriminatory stereotypes in respect of migrant workers and members of their families;

We wish Chile a very successful review.

Thank you.


